acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 26, 1989 whict
identified as Revision 21, to the "Prairie Island
»"' under the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p).

reviewed the mitt » jes and have determined that they are

a
tent with the prov: - 10 CFR 50.54(p) and are therefore acceptable.

sures to your letter contain Safequards Information of a type

and are being withheld from public disclosure.

SRV




PRAIRIE ISLAND

Docket No. 50-282
Docket No. 50-306

Mr. D. M. Musolf, Manager
Northern States Power Company
474 Nicollet Mal
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55407

cc: Gerald Charnoff, Esq.
Shaw, Pittman, Potts, and Trowbridge
2300 N Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20037

Dr. Jd. W. Ferman

Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
520 LaFayette Road

St. Paul, MN 55155

Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant
Northern States Power Company

Route 2

Welch, Minnesota 55089

Jocelyn F. Olson, Esq.

Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Protection Division
Suite 200

520 Lafayette Road

St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Mr. E. L. Watzl, Plant Manager
|
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Resident Inspector's Office |
1719 Wakonade Drive East |
Welch, Minnesota 55089 |
Regional Administrator, Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Executive Director for

Uperations
799 Roosevelt Road, Bldg. #4
Glen Ellyn, 111inois 60137

Mr. William Milier, Auditor
Goodhue County Courthouse
Red Wing, Minnesota 55066




